
Men’s and women’s programs combine together
By Sherry Succo 
Of The Print

The Focus on Women 
Steering Committee, in 
collaboration with several 
representatives from the Men’s 
Resource Program decided, at 
a noon meeting Thursday, to 
combine the two community 
service programs under a 
“common umbrella.”

“In coming together, both 
committees have chosen to

Speech team has 
hopes after tournament

Although the speech team 
returned from the Seattle- 
Pacific University tournament 
empty of awards, Coach Frank 
Harlow was not empty of 
hope.

“Three of our newest 
speakers, Steve Scoville, 

meet as a singular delegation, 
that will meet once a month, 
and will continue to encourage 
the strong support of the 
program organizers and in­
structors,” said Carol Layden, 
coordinator of Focus on 
Women, and Community Ser­
vice assistant.

Layden ' identified the 
benefits of unifying the 
programs, but also emphasized 
each steering committee’s

Darren McFarland, and Steve 
Coutague, are going to do well 
for us,” he said. The Jan. 25 
and 26 tournament was at 
Seattle-Pacific University and 
only 10 other colleges atten­
ded. “You can always count on 
the same five schools to at-

need ter maintain a separate 
identity. “The programs will be 
united as one, yet the commit­
tees have reserved the right to 
meet alone with their 
designated members,” she 
said.

Reachinq out to all areas of 
the College as well as a 
multitude of community 
organizations, Focus on 
Women has for five years suc­
cessfully offered educational coordinator

tend,” said Harlow, “but, every 
tournament there are a few 
new schools.”

The speech team’s next 
tournament is this weekend, at 
Willamette University. “We’re 
going to win trophies there,” 
said Harlow, confidently. 

seminars, classes of interest, 
and other special events, and is 
now rolling smoothly into its 
sixth year of operation.

According to Layden, 
“unique” is the word which 
most clearly describes Focus on 
Women. She considers the 
program unique, because it 
was started through interested 
staff, primarily faculty mem­
bers. Focus on Women’s first 

was Bernice 
“Buzi” Evans. Bernie Nolan 
became its second coordinator.

“Focus on Women is also 
unique,” believes Layden, 
“because it has a dedicated and 
involved steering committee, 
composed of approximately 40 
women from the community, 
student body, faculty and 
college staff, along with 
professionalism and devotion 
of the seminar leaders, all of 
whom have had a hand in 
developing a very proficient 
program.”

The Men’s Resource] 
Program, which was organized! 
by Vince Fitzgerald, College! 
counselor, at the suggestion of! 
Evans, has also grown rapidly] 
over the years, added Layden. ]

“Now, as a united team, a] 
program can be offered that! 
will address the needs of men] 
and women,” said Layden, a] 
futuristic gleam in her eyes.I 
“The end result will benefit the! 
participants, so they have the! 
advantage of hearing each! 
other and responding. That] 
way, both men and women] 
win.”

Also at the meeting it wal 
further discussed and decided' 
that the first area of interest tel 
be approached under the uml 
brella concept and a possible! 
idea for first seminar, will be J 
look at the 17 to 25 age group] 
on campus, Layden con] 
eluded.

Phi Beta Lambda sponsors Gift
A Gift of Love campaign, 

sponsored by the Phi Beta 
Lambda club, will run February

1 through 14 The campaign, 
brainchild of a Hawaii group, is 
designed to aid in the battle

against cystic fibrosis (C.F.), a 
congenital disease which affec­
ts one of every 6,ooo children 
born, and is carried by about 
one of every 20 people.

The club will have a table set 
up in the Community Center 
building next to the cafeteria 
which will be manned from 8

tion of Monday, Feb. 4 when 
they will be open from 10:30 - 
2.

The club is asking for 
donations of $1 or more which 
will go to the Portland chapter 
of the Cystic Fibrosis Foun­
dation, where is will be used for 
research and financial assistan­
ce to families of C.F. victims. In 
return for their contribution 
each person will receive a set of 
three certificates.

The certificates, which look 
rather like small diplomas, can 
be filled out and presented to 
whomever a person desires, be 
it spouse or sibling, parent or

child, or that someone extra 
special—a different kind of 
Valentine.

Information about cystic 
fibrosis will also be available for 
those who are interested.
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Parking In Lot Across 7th Street.
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OREGON CITY, OREGON 97045

classifieds
for rent

Deluxe new duplex, 6th st., 2 
bedroom plus garage, plus ap­
pliances, $350; 1-bedroom plus 
storage, $250. Call 636-6526 or 
656-2359.

PâgêV

help wanted
Winter & spring jobs start now. 
Part & full-time. $5-$8/hour. 
Fuller Brush Co. Call office, 667- 
6088, 8am-6pm, Monday-Friday, 
or leave name, 228-4702.

wanted

Roomate needed. Oregon City 2- 
bedroom apartment. Prefer girl. 
Close to Clackamas. Phone Lori, 
656-7516.

Need a ride at 3 p.m. everyday 
from CCC to John’s Landing, 
Macadam Ave. Will pay 
reasonably. Call Doris, 235-1621 
evenings.

personal
Rudy D. Bum, Some spectacuM 
things happened in 1960. Too bad 
it took me so long to find out. 
Here’s to another intriguing and 
fun-filled year, starting Feb.2. 
Squeaky Mice P.S. Watch out or 
you’ll have rats.

To Dalbi and Everybody’s Most 
Vibrant friend — Happy Birthday! 
Kangaroo Rat
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